


Gentet, Matthias

From: John Seter -

Sent: 01 February 2016 14:36
To: Wallas, Vick

Cc:

Subject: Fwd: Fw: Noise nuisance
Attachments: Gails Menu.JPG

Dear Vicky,

Thankkyou for your call. I have also spoken to Elizabeth Beaumont and Matthias Gentet neets to be kept in
the picture

As indicated, the siting of the extractor outlet seems to vary slightly on the different drawings; some of
which appear to have been revised. However,the actual outlet is at the height of the widows of the first floor
flats and any fumes will be blown into open wndows and second floor terraces which would not be
satisfactory. Residents were assured by Gails that there would be no smells. The fumes from cooked food
early in the morning, referred to in recent Emails, are likely to have come from this unit.

It is evident that there is noise either from the extractor units, the airconditioning or indeed from the
conservatory. Again Gails assured residents that they would not be disturbed by any of Gails activities

T attach a Gails menu. It is clear that the Company is in breach of its A1 Retail status. We would have
opposed any suggestion of yet another restaurant, as opposed to a Bakery and Coffee shop.

I hope that there can be speedy action to resolve these issues. The tenants of the flats should not have to
endure yet further problems. Residents were also assured that tables and chairs would not be put out before
the store opened and that early deliveries would not cause any disturbance. Residents were assured

that only bread and cakes would be baked on the premises but it is now understood that the bread is
delivered foom a central site and that the only baking should be of cakes plus the heating up of croissants,
pastnes, etc..

thanks

John M SLater

-------- Forwarded Message --—------
Subject:Fw: Noise nuisance
Date:Sat, 30 Jan 2016 19:05:06 +0000 (UTC)




Hello Vicky,

Please find below a message | sent to Amelia Jarratt around midnight last night, when | arrived home to hear this completely unacceptable noise pallution
into our home from the units in Gail's Bakery in Swain's Lane. Please note we will not accept this, and we ask for this matter to be dealt with as a matter of
complete urgency.

Yours,

Valerie F. Doulton

Valerie Doulton

Director

The Live Literature Company

www theliveliteraturecompany.co.uk

On Saturday, 30 January 20186, 0:05, Valeri_rote:

Hi Em, | agree, | have just got home half an hour ago, and the noise at the rear of the building from the
units in Gails is completely unacceptable.
Talk to you about this tomorrow. | will also forward this message to Barry tomorrow
morning. Best,
Valerie
Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the 02 network.

From: Em Jarret

Sent: Friday, 29 January 2016 22:58

To: Barry Cook; Doulton Valerie (19b); Mavroleon Diana (No 19¢); Vicky Wallas
Reply To: Em Jarret

Subject: Noise nuisance

| hoped after going down to Gails the noise would stop but no something has changed and there
is loud noise from the rear outbuilding extractors fridges no idea. Barry what are you doing when
Maya came this was not on. Please stop immediately it is statutory noise nuisance

Amelia Jarrett 23A Swains lane It is now 11pm.



